
God’s Pantry Lenten Calendar: Throughout this season of Lent, you
can donate an item a day to God’s Pantry! Most of the items can be
purchased at the Dollar Tree (please be sure to check expiration
dates). The calendarized list can be found on the welcome tables on
Sunday mornings. Please have items turned into God’s Pantry by
April 7th. 

“The Chosen” Study: A weekly study held on Wednesdays at 7 PM in
the church sanctuary. Join us for a viewing of one episode of “The
Chosen” followed by a discussion. Everyone is welcome!

Financial information will no longer be provided in the church
newsletter. If you wish to see a financial update, you can request one
at any time by contacting Sarah in the church office. 

WELCOME OUR NEW SENIOR PASTOR, LIZ WHITNEY! Sunday,
March 3rd - join us for worship at 10 AM followed by donuts and
coffee in fellowship hall.

In an effort to improve communication between members of the
congregation/ministry team members and the Leadership Team, we
will now be using a request form for purchases and event
suggestions. Forms can be found on the church website or picked up
in the church office. Forms then need to be turned into the church
office and will passed along to the Leadership Team. If you have any
questions regarding this, please reach out to Sarah in the office.

Easter Flower Memorial forms are available on the welcome tables
or in the March newsletter. Please have forms turned into the office
by March 27th.

Announcements:


